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No. 035/ PMCV /2024 New York, 21 March 2024

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cabo Verde to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority and according to the
request formulated in the reference Note No.: ISA/OLA/2024/061, dated 22 February 2024, has
the honor to convey herewith the request, regarding the latter to Article 84 (2) of the United Nations
Convention on the Law of the Sea, attaching a copy the official publication of lists of geographical
coordinates of the Republic of Cabo Verde.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cabo Verde to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretary-G/em:ral of the International Seabed Authority, the

assurances of its highest consideration. -

The Secretary-General
of the
International Seabed Authority



